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Throughout the years my 3 children have participated in 4H, OHSET, and FFA. 

Without the facilities at the fairgrounds these important social events couldn’t take 

place. The ability to have your animals in a safe space at fair. Riding in the indoor 

arena all winter and outside during summer are essential resources for our youth. 

This enables children and adults from all economical backgrounds the opportunity to 

have a safe space to be together. We have attended many horse shows, the fair 

each year, rodeo, horse races and local events made possible by the facilities we 

have locally. I support providing them the funding they need to continue improving 

the existing spaces we are allowed to play in. 


